
GALFER USA WARRANTY 
 
Galfer Brake Lines – Galfer Brake Lines have a limited lifetime warranty. To 
determine warranty of the line, please contact customer service at 
customerservice@galferusa.com or call (800) 685-6633. 
 
Galfer Rotors – Galfer Rotors have a 6-month warranty from the date of 
purchase, not use, as long as Galfer Brake Pads are being used on them. Rotors 
can be sent in for inspection, at the cost of the customer or shop, if out of 
warranty. For more information on our rotor warranty, please contact customer 
service at customerservice@galferusa.com or call (800) 685-6633. 
 
Galfer Brake Pads – Galfer USA doesn’t have a set warranty for brake pads 
because they are considered a wear item.  However, if your pads seem to fail or 
appear to suffer from what you think is a manufacture’s defect, please give us a 
call and we will address each occurrence on a case-by-case basis.   
 
 
 
GALFER USA RETURN POLICY 
 
Retail Customer, Dealers & Distributors – Products can only be returned to 
Galfer if they were purchased directly from Galfer. If purchased elsewhere, 
product must be returned to the shop they were purchased from for credits or 
replacements. If product is in need of warranty, contact Galfer directly. Galfer 
does not accept returns on custom lines where length has been added or 
removed from our stock lines. We do not accept returns on lines where the line 
color or fittings are different than Galfer stock lines. For more questions on 
Galfer’s return policy, contact customer service at 
customerservice@galferusa.com or call (800) 685-6633. 


